
Inaugural ASIASAFE MR Safety Webinar, 5 Dec 2021 

Information from AOSR (As of 2021.11.26) 

Dear Colleagues, 

Awareness needs to be foremost in the minds of everyone involved in the 

provision of MR services and those who utilise it - all allied health staff including 

those just involved in transporting patients for MR scans. MRI zoning, metal 

detectors have been promoted including training on MR safety related matters. 

Yet, fatal accidents continue to happen every few years, since 2001 - the latest 

in South Korea on 18th Oct 2021. 

Why? 

Register for this webinar - with perspectives from radiologists on the topic 

What Lessons Have We Learnt from MR Accidents? 

Date: 5th Dec, 6.30pm (GMT +8) 

Attendance is free but requires registration at 

https://asiasafe.vidocto.com/ 

Speakers: 

Dr Ma Theresa Buenaflor, Philippines 

Dr Anirudh Kohli, India 

https://asiasafe.vidocto.com/


This activity follows the AOSR Quality, Safety and Standards Committee Survey 

on MRI Safety Awareness that took place the month of October 2021. 

We look forward to seeing you at the webinar - and start the discussion on this 

HOT TOPIC Of MR Safety. 

Regards and thanks. 

Evelyn 
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